
 

December 1, 2020 

 
ASR INFORMATION UPDATE FOR WSEC LICENSE 

 
The license to cover submitted for WSEC (FCC File #000117586) referenced the existing ASR 
1221865 because the new ASR number had not yet been assigned for the replacement tower.  The 
replacement tower ASRN (#1317186) has been assigned and this instant application now identifies the 
correct ASR number with the WSEC broadcast facility (FAC ID 70536).    
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Consulting Engineer 

Greg Best  
Consulting,  Inc. 

16100 Outlook Avenue 
Stilwell, KS 66085 
816-792-2913 


